Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
Request for Proposal No. 14/15-038WR

The Suwannee River Water Management District (District) is conducting a Request for Proposals (RFP) to update five existing, but dated, Surface Water Improvement and Management (SWIM) plans into two plans: one for the Suwannee River watershed and a second for the coastal river basins within the Suwannee River Water Management District. These revised plans will need to incorporate a high level of citizen, local government, state and federal agency input into draft development and review of drafts. They need to address issues related to the SWIM Act, Deepwater Horizon oil spill response, other watershed and coastal restoration and state and federal agency funding opportunities.

The selected Contractor shall be responsible for performance of the work according to schedule and for providing data of acceptable quality to the District. The contract shall be from October, 2015 through September 30, 2017. This work is to be funded by a grant to the District from the National Fish and Wildlife Foundation (NFWF). The SWIM Plan contract is contingent upon a signed funding agreement between the District and NFWF.

A mandatory meeting to answer questions will be held at 10:00 a.m. on August 14, 2015, at District Headquarters in Live Oak, Florida.

Proposals are due September 10, 2015, 4:00 p.m.

For more information, contact Erich Marzolf, ERM@srwmd.org, or visit our website: www.mysuwanneeriver.com.
